
KING EDWARD’S SCHOOL, BIRMINGHAM

MADAGASCAR EXPEDITION 2016

Letter 2
Applying for a place

Dear pupils and parents,

Many thanks for your attendance at the information evening on Monday, and we hope it has
both answered any questions you had and excited you about the prospect of the expedition!

To apply for a place on the expedition, please sign and return the form below to the black box
marked 'Trips' at reception, together with a cheque for £300 by way of deposit. Cheques should
be made payable to 'KES Trips', and should be deposited by Thurs 30th April at the latest.

It must be stressed that as we have a limited number of places reserved for the expedition (and
must retain discretion in our judgement of pupils' suitability for such a 'school trip'), a return
does not mean a definite acceptance: confirmations will be sent as soon as is possible, at which
time your cheque will be cashed. Early application is advised!

Once successful in your application, a third letter will be sent detailing the payment schedule and
expected instalments: these can be made either on the 'School Gateway' system, via standing
order or via larger BACS payments. 

Lastly, one of our earliest meetings with the newly-formed expedition team will discuss money-
making ideas for the expedition, so pupils are encouraged to explore their own opportunities for
this as soon as possible.

With best wishes,

Jon Porter & David Corns 23rd March 2015
jp@kes.org.uk, dhc@kes.org.uk

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Application for Madagascar Expedition 2016

I enclose a cheque for £300 in application for my son ...........................................................................
of form ............... to join the school's expedition to Madagascar in 2016. 

Preferred pupil email ...................................................................................................................

Preferred parent email ...................................................................................................................

Signed (parent) .................................................................................  Date .....................................

J Porter & D H Corns, Expedition Leaders
Edgbaston Park Road, Birmingham B15 2UA. Tel: 0121 472 1672. Fax: 0121 415 4327
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